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SSA/NHR 
 
20 June 2025 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
 
Y10 Barton Peveril College Taster Day – 27 June 2025 
 
With less than a week to go before students are attending the Barton Peveril taster day, we 
would like to remind you of the key information for the day. 
 
Timetable 
The College has emailed students a copy of their timetable. Please remind your child that they 
must bring this with them on the day. 
 
Arrival 
Students need to arrive at college between 8:30 – 9:00am and must make their way to the 
college field for registration by The Mountbatten School staff. All schools in attendance will 
have an allocated area on the field to register and collect a coloured lanyard provided by the 
College. College staff and student ambassadors will be present at the gates to welcome 
students and guide them to their allocated location.  
 
Departure 
Before departure, students need to register again with school staff who will be waiting for 
them at our allocated location on the field. Departure will be from 2.15pm. Students waiting 
for collection can wait by the front of reception. 
 
Attendance 
If a student is unable to attend the college taster day, please inform our Attendance Office as 
soon as possible so that the information can be forwarded to the college. 
 
Food and drink 
Students can use the College's catering facilities during breaks and lunch and are encouraged 
to bring cash with them to purchase food and drinks. Students also have the option to bring 
their own packed lunch to eat on the day. Students receiving a free school meal will be given 
their lunch during morning registration.  
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Dress code 
Students do not need to wear their school uniform, however, they will be required to wear 
clothes that feel comfortable, respectful and considerate of others. 
 
What do students need to bring? 
Students are expected to bring pens, paper/notebook, a water bottle and money for lunch or 
they can bring a packed lunch. Additionally, if students wish to bring in their own laptop they 
can. The College does have a range of Chromebooks if they need to borrow one. 
 
Schedule of the day 

 
 
Issues or concerns 
School staff will be located at key points during lesson change-over times. If students need to 
speak to a member of staff during the quieter periods, they can be found near the canteen 
area.  
 
Fire safety 
If the fire alarms go off, students must go to the field from the nearest exit points. 
 
Student Ambassadors 
The College will have Student Ambassadors who will be around to help and support students 
and staff. They are friendly and approachable young people and are there to ensure all 
students feel comfortable and confident navigating the college.  
 
If you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact the Careers Office on 
01794 510260 or email sindy.shakya@mountbatten.school. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Sindy Shakya 
Head of Careers 
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